

NORTH REGION CLAY PIGEON SHOOTING ASSOCIATION

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 16TH APRIL 2015 AT THE MERCURE WETHERBY HOTEL, WETHERBY

PRESENT: **B HART** **L BLACKER** **T HEEKS**
 R BLACKER **P CHAPLOW** **I AINSLEY**
 I EDWARDS **G JONES** **T DEAKIN**
 P THOMPSON **M GRAINGER** **T BENSON**
 M MIDGLEY **K STOKER** **D BELLAMY**
 J ROGERS

1. CHAIRMANS REMARKS

The Chairman opened the meeting at 1930 hrs and thanked everyone for attending.

2. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence had been received from P Ashworth, D Walker and S Tyas.

3. PAUL WOODHALL

Mr Woodhall had been invited to the meeting to discuss his attendance at the selection shoot to be held at Park Lodge. After a lengthy discussion he agreed that he would NOT attend the shoot. He said he had no intention of causing any trouble for anyone. He agreed he would shoot other county shoots and gave his word to the Committee that he would not be attending Park Lodge.

ACTION: B HART TO WRITE LETTER TO PARK LODGE AND CPSA HQ EXPLAINING THE SITUATION

4. MINUTES FROM THE PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the previous meeting held on 12th February 2015 were taken as a true record.

PROPOSED: J ROGERS

SECONDED: I EDWARDS

5. MATTERS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES

There were no matters arising.

6. TREASURERS REPORT

The Treasurer reported there was £11434 in the Building Society. All levies were up to date.

7. MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE REPORT

The Committee were given a précis to read by Mr Heeks. There were no items to discuss.

8. RESULTS OF COUNTY/REGIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS

It was agreed that the results would be put on the Region website as soon as possible.

ACTION: K STOKES TO RING/E-MAIL P TOMLINSON AT CPSA HQ.

All winners also to be put on the spreadsheet.

ACTION: I EDWARDS

9. ITEMS FOR PULL MAGAZINE

It had been noted that the NR hadn't had anything published in the PULL magazine for the last two months.

ACTION: J ROGERS TO E-MAIL COMMITTEE MEMBERS WITH THE DEADLINE DATES FOR PULL MAGAZINE PUBLICATIONS HOPING MORE THINGS WOULD BE SENT

10. CORRESPONDENCE

A letter had been received from HQ asking if anyone was interested in attending any of the Chelsea Bun Club shoots to give advice etc. No-one was interested.

11. ANY OTHER BUSINESS

Co-opted Members – The Chairman intended to let co-opted members still have the vote. K Stoker said that articles for 2015 to be set aside until we get them changed then taken to the Regional AGM. A vote took place on this, the outcome being unanimous.

PROPOSED: K STOKER

SECONDED: T DEAKIN

ACTION: THE CHAIRMAN TO E-MAIL T BOBBETT

A list of names had been submitted to HQ for the Champion of Champions to be held at the CLA Game Fair in July.

There being no other business to discuss the Chairman closed the meeting at 21.35 hrs.

LINDA BLACKER
MAY 2015